TOWN OF STONINGTON
BOARD OF FINANCE
SPECIAL MEETING

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Finance of the Town of Stonington
will hold a Special Meeting at the Stonington School’s District Office Board
Room, located at 40 Field Street, Pawcatuck, on

Wednesday, September 15, 2021
Immediately Following the Public Hearing.

for the following purpose:
To deliberate and consider the public’s comments and input, and to finalize
the setting of the ARPA grant budget for Town Meeting.

Dated at Stonington, Connecticut this 14th day of September, 2021

/s/ Tim O’Brien
Chairman, Tim O’Brien
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